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Light and Motion to be official lighting 
sponsor for North America’s premiere 

Expedition Adventure Race 
 

Light and Motion to ‘Light Up’ The 100-Mile Wilderness  

 
February 1, 2014 | Dover, NH 

 
Untamed New England is pleased to announce that Light and Motion will 
be the official lighting sponsor for the 2014 Untamed New England 
Expedition Adventure Race. 
 
“Light and Motion has a reputation for making some of the best lights in 
the industry,” stated Grant Killian, race director for Untamed New England.  
“Our event has competitors racing as much at night as during the day.  We 
could not imagine a better product for our 2014 event.” 
 
“Light & Motion is very excited to be the official lighting sponsor of the 
2014 event,” exclaimed Ryan White, event coordinator for Light and 
Motion.  “Year after year, this race has pushed the limits of both the 
athletes and their equipment.”  



 
“Light & Motion certifies its products to the FL-1 standard, which tests 
durability, lumens, and water resistance, and Untamed New England allows 
us to put the lights in the hands of users who are relying on them to keep 
safe and mobile for days at a time,” added White.  “That is the kind of real-
world product testing you can't replicate in a lab!” 
 
Untamed New England is a qualifier for the Adventure Racing World 
Championships which will be held in Ecuador in late 2014.  The winning 
team will take home $10,000 which is double the prize purse from 2012.   
 
 
About Untamed New England 2014 "100 Mile Wilderness Edition: 
Untamed New England is a 4-day expedition adventure race that is a 
qualifier for the Adventure Racing World Championship.  The race includes 
mountain biking, canoe and kayak paddling, trail running, off-trail trekking, 
orienteering and fixed ropes and more.  The 2014 edition will take place in 
the Maine 100-Mile Wilderness.  www.UntamednNE.com 

 

http://www.untamednne.com/

